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WCS_CISFEISCEm Resource

From: Gail Sims <glrsims@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, November 5, 2018 7:12 PM
To: WCS_CISFEIS Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID: NRC-2016-0231

To whom it may concern, 
I oppose the proposed Waste Control Storage facility for high level nuclear waste being built in Andrews county, or 
anywhere in the Permian Basin. There are far too many risks involved, both in the transportation and storage of the 
casks. Risks that can destroy our lives and our homes. And, since the proposed site is situated over the Ogalalla aquifer, 
any accidents have the potential to spread much further. Find another patsy. Or better yet, find a way to neutralize 
nuclear waste instead of just storing it. 
Sincerely, 
Gail Sims 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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